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Hi 
 
I'm writing to you cause my family and I strongly objects to the go ahead to the incinerator which is 
proposed to be built in eastern creek. 
My partner and I have purchased a house in near by minchinbury which was hard enough in the 
world we live in today. 
we have all tensions on raising a family here but if the incinerator gets built will be relocating which 
will be a massive disappointment. 
The incinerator will be very visible from our property let alone the noise and pollution that will be in 
the air around our family home. 
I really hope this rubbish idea gets rejected  
 
Regards  
Mathew Cini  
 


